
  
 

From: Michelle Bishop 
Subject: pva-eo NDRN Response to NIST RFI on Promoting Access to Voting 

Date: July 16, 2021 at 11:28 AM 
To: pva-eo@list.nist.gov 

Good morning, 

Attached is the National Disability Rights Network's response to NIST's RFI on 
Promoting Access to Voting. NDRN's response is submitted on behalf of our 
Executive Director Curt Decker and was also submitted through regulations.gov. 

Thank you, 

Michelle Bishop, MSW
Voter Access & Engagement Manager
National Disability Rights Network (NDRN)
820 First Street NE, Suite 740
Washington, DC  20002 
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